











November 22, 1949

| ’ G. C. Cheeke, Esq.,
? Shawnigan Lake, B, C,

Dear Mr, Cheecke:

It was very kind of you to forward a
copy of the report on the Sooke Copper Mine made by
Br. J. Bagle in July, 1864, and 1 regret my delay in
answering, owing to my absence frou the office.

This report is of real interest to ay
Department and we are very much pleased to huve 1it.

|
i Thanking you &again, I am,
E Yours faithfully,

Hon. K., C. Maclonald
Binister
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Mr, W.E. Ir.hnd,
Provincial Librarian and Archivist,
Buildings. | Decenber 5,

. L48-123

Attached please find a copy of a letter dated November 2nd from
G.C. Cheeke of Shawnigan lake Post Office to The Honourable Minister
of Mines, and copies of material that accompanied Mr. Cheeke's letter,
The two items that accompanied his letter were,- a copy of a report
signed by J. Nagle, dated July 22, 1864, regarding what has been re-
ferred to as "the old copper mine" at Sooke., I believe that the worke-
ing mentioned is the one indicated near the southern part of the Scoke
Peninsula in the map that appears on page 162 of our 1948 Annual Report.
The other item was a copy of a letter dated June, 1859, regarding Mr,
Nagle's remuneration.

H., Sargent,
HS/rp Chief Mining Engineer,
Attach,
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